
 
 
 
 
Date: 14/06/2019 
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/014848 – Adult eating disorders 
 
 
Please find attached my Freedom of Information request regarding Adult Eating Disorders. The attached excel 
sheet should help to make filling in your response easier. 
 
 
The Trust is not a treatment centre for eating disorders, patients who are admitted with an eating disorder would 
be stabilised and then referred on to the relevant authority. 
 
 
The nearest acute treatment centre for adults is Dudley & Walsall Mental Health Trust, Bushey Fields Hospital. 


